
View Message

Version 1 of Service bulletin 19-026, Safety Recall: 3.5L V6 Timing Belt, which posted today (April 12, 2019), has an

error in step 5 of the INSPECTION procedure.
 
Currently reads:
 

the lot code is not visible, go to step 8.
 

Should read:
 

the lot code is not visible, go to TIMING BELT REPLACEMENT.

 
We will be posting a new version of the bulletin today. As a reminder, please always download the latest version of
any service bulletin before beginning any repairs. We apologize for any confusion and inconvenience this may have
caused.

Joshua Stone
Manager - Service Publications
(310) 783-3763

 

Sent on 04 12 2019     Expires on 04 14 2019

From Service Operations

Subject UPDATE: Revision for SB 19-026, Safety Recall: 3.5L V6 Timing Belt
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